
 
 

 
Fall at Sturgeon Point  

October 2014 
 

  

 

The Fall colours are spectacular this year and it is a great time to be at Sturgeon Point. This 

latest newletter contains a few links, a special offer and a reminder about some up-coming 

events. 

  

When disposing of your Fall splendour you are reminded to keep the padlock on the Leaf 

Dump locked. The combination is xxxx (the year the Village of Sturgeon Point was 

originally incorporated). Additional information about the Leaf Dump can be found online.   

 
 

 

 

Great Offer! 

When you aren’t raking leaves, why not enjoy the outdoors playing a round of golf?  
The Sturgeon Point Golf Club has a great offer for NEW and CURRENT members. There 

is still plenty of time left in the golf season!  

 

 
 

 

The City of Kawartha Lakes 2014 Municipal Election takes place on October 27th. 

General information about voting is available on the SPA site. 

 

Thanks to Phil Robertson for organizing and moderating the All Candidates meeting at 

the church on August 31st. There was a great turn-out from the community. Photos are 

online.  

http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=d8511c9f29&e=78acc7a343
http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=eb217f44c7&e=78acc7a343
http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=f3edb89cf9&e=78acc7a343
http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=7e53c8dbc5&e=78acc7a343
http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=7e53c8dbc5&e=78acc7a343


 
 

 

Halloween in the Park 
On Saturday, October 25th the annual Halloween in the Park party will take place.  

The party will be followed later by trick-or-treating throughout the community. 

A map of treat-friendly locations will be provided. 

To be listed on the map, please contact:  

Jacqui Mutch-Potporski (tumutch@hotmail.com) by October 16th. 

 
 

 

 

Thanksgiving Weekend 

On the Thanksgiving weekend the annual touch football game will take 

place at 2pm on Sunday, October 12th at the Wisener cottage 

“Rigadoon” 33 Henry Street.  

 

 
 

 

There are many updates happening on the SPA site including the SPA By-Laws, the list of 

Board Members and much more. 

  

Wishing everyone an enjoyable Thanksgiving! 

  

Regards, 

  

The SPA Board of Directors  
 

  

 

http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=21a7f24ee2&e=78acc7a343
http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=4f645724a8&e=78acc7a343
http://sturgeonpoint.us8.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79&id=61e8a6edb5&e=78acc7a343

